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2021-2022 Street Improvement Project
Lake County & City of Two Harbors
Construction Update 8-19-21

Storm sewer main installation is nearing completion on 8th Street north of Skunk Creek. After the main is connected to the existing system at highway 61 the crew will construct the lateral lines at 6th Avenue and the alley north of 6th Avenue next week. 
The placement of road base material will also begin next week on 8th Street and truck traffic will increase with these operations. Take care when traveling within the active construction area. 
Ulland Brothers has expressed interest in beginning work on additional street sections west of 8th Street this construction season. The project is ahead of schedule and weather has been excellent. If additional street sections do move forward this year, then as much notice as possible will be given prior to beginning this work. 
Remember, be aware of your surroundings. Keep a safe distance and use your best judgement. Safety is the number one priority. If you have any questions reach out to myself or one of the contacts listed on the project website. 

Thank you,

Adam Nix
Bolton & Menk, Inc. 
(218) 830-0512
adam.nix@bolton-menk.com
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